
MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING 
between 

MARYSVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT 
and  

SERVICE EMPLOYEES INTERNATIONAL UNION LOCAL 925 
 

EXTENSION OF FURLOUGH  
 

 
THIS MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING SETS FORTH THE FOLLOWING 
AGREEMENT BETWEEN MARYSVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT AND THE SERVICE 
EMPLOYEES INTERNATIONAL UNION LOCAL 925. 

 

It is therefore agreed; 

The Memorandum of Understanding dated September 21, 2020 pertaining to furloughed 
employees shall now read as follow; 

Due to remote start to learning for the 2020-2021 school year because of the COVID-19, and the 
subsequent lack of available work for staff members, the District has implemented a temporary 
furlough anticipated to last from September 1, 2020 through December 31, 2020. 

This is the only change to the Memorandum of Understanding dated September 21, 2020 
pertaining to furloughed employees. 

 

Due to COVID 19 parties agreed to accept electronic copy as both parties are not available for 
signature, October 23, 2020. 
 
For the District: Service Employees International Union 925: 
 
Tracy Souza     Tricia Schroeder 
Executive Director, Human Resources Field Representative 
 
 
      Service Employees International Union 925: 
  
      Debbie Harris 
      Ten Month President 
 
      Service Employees International Union 925: 
 
      TJ Schmoe 
      Twelve Month President 


